
SRBCH Meeting
March 7, 2024

Emery County Administration Building
Minutes of Meeting

MEMBERS PRESENT: Dale, Rod, James Curtis, Ken Wayne, Don, Terri, Tom, Jake & Lexi Maloney,
Jared

ISSUES FROM February 14 meeting: E bike and camping forms, how to find them.  Terri will attach
them to the minutes email so you can save them to your computer.  She will also keep a copy on file.  Just
contact Terri if you need one and can’t print one.

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE:
1. Terri emailed all past members who have not registered.
2. Social Media drive for membership – Jake/Lexi Maloney and Jared Hansen

Lexi presented a short video to demonstrate how she can create and post to our Facebook page.  Dale has
access on our chapter page, so she will send to him and he will make the post.
Other ideas discussed were You Tube videos, Facebook posts that could link to longer You Tube videos.
Create a QR code to scan and connect to our web page. Have themes for videos to help target our efforts.
Possibly invest in a Go Pro for the videos. Could also use a drone to show trail work.

When looking at our San Rafael BCH page it was discovered we don’t have a written purpose.  Wayne
will follow up with Pricilla on the Adminin to Facebook page and work on getting a purpose written for
our chapter.

It was decided to attempt one video per quarter or 4 videos/ year.  The state BCHU has a $500 grant
available.  We could possible apply for this grant to purchase a Go Pro.

No updates on grants, same as last month. Goblin Valley is still pending.

Inventory List: Members gave Terri a list of the equipment they have. Please see the attached inventory
list of SRBCH equipment.  You can contact the person and use the equipment when needed.

Rod: National news and Trail Committee news: The San Rafael travel plan is in the process of going
out for public comment.  There will be several different levels you can read on from very conservative to
more liberal.  It will be very important for memberS to comment on the travel plan.

Chainsaw training update: Next training is set for May 18, 2024.  Location is still to be determined.
You must have your first aid/CPR training current in order to take the training. Contact Ken Snook or
Wayne Ludington.

Financials: Currently we have $22,560 in the checking.  We maintain this amount in order to apply for
grant monies when needed.



Mapping Trails: When we ride new trails, GPS the trail and bring it to the meetings and we will discuss
whether to share with the public and have placed on maps.
FUTURE PROJECTS and RIDES:

1. Chute Cyn Group Ride March 23, 2024 – DUE TO LACK OF INTEREST THIS RIDE
HAS BEEN CANCELED. The work project for grant #3 has been postponed to a later date
while we work with the Goblin Valley State Park on a location better suited for horse
camping.

2. Moore Cyn – April 12 – 13, 2024. We are planning a campout at the Equestrian
Campground and a work project on Moore Canyon. We will have a group dinner on
Friday, April 12. We hope everyone will come and enjoy each other’s company, even if you
don’t camp or ride.

3. Possible Kids Day/Horsemanship clinic – discussion of a future kids day.  This will need to
be discussed and planned.  Possibly in the Fall or in 2025, we are open to ideas.

4. Josephite Point – this project can be done in one day and will be determined later.

NEXT MEETING APRIL 4, 2024 AT EMERY COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING,
CASTLE DALE.


